
 

 
 

 

 

 

Effective: March 19th, 2020  
 

Landfill has re-opened for ‘necessary/urgent’ 

disposal of goods for businesses & residents. 

LANDFILL 

HOURS 
 

SATURDAYS – 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

 
WEDNESDAYS – 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM 

 

Please be courteous, be safe, and  

stay home as much as possible. 

 

 
Stan J. Spadoni 

Acting CAO/Clerk 
807-823-0243 


